From: registrar

Sent: September-06-17 4:35 PM
To: I

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:38 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Larry Bowen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The application goes on further to say that these increases would be added to your bill before any rebates from the Fair
Hydro Act, 2017 are implemented.

You may recall, Premier Premier Wynne promised an electricity rate relief with her government’s Fair Hydro Act. What |
don;t understand and find underhanded is that the Premier didn’t mention that Hydro One would still be able to apply
for rate increases despite this new law. Furthermore the provincial government’s energy policies will continue to add
burden to our already expensive electricity system.

Not only does the application request a distribution rate increase, but it also appears to apply increases to charges on
disconnection/re connections, removal of load limiters, account collections and access to hydro poles.

This is deception at its finest. Please be honest and upfront with your voting public.

-- Attachment --





